Annual Eventide at River Oaks Meeting, June 25, 2025

- Attendance was taken and a quorum was confirmed.
- Wright Property Manager Jeff Bengert handed out and went over the yearly financials.
- The new board of Kathy Bost, Laura Edwards, Susan Raburn, Larry Skolnick, and Carol Watkins was duly elected pursuant to our governing documents.
- An Insurance Committee will be formed.
- A Lake Committee will be headed by Alexandra Inzer with members Laura Edwards, Jane Sorin, and Susan Raburn.
- The meeting was adjourned.

Respectfully submitted, Secretary Kathy Bost

Immediately after the meeting the new board met and assigned Susan Raburn President, Laura Edwards Treasurer, Kathy Bost Secretary, Carol Watkins News Letter, and Larry Skolnick Head of Insurance Committee and study.